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contains four complete practice tests to help students
prepare for Paper 1: Reading and Writing of the Edexcel
(London Examinations) IGCSE in English as a Second
Language. Endorsed by Edexcel, this book is an essential
study tool which provides: key information about the
examination; completely up-to-date exam-style questions
tailored to the 2011 Edexcel IGCSE specification and
exam paper format; specific advice for students on how
to approach each part of Paper 1; and a wide range of
stimulating texts and contexts selected to appeal to
IGCSE students.
Edexcel GCSE (9-1) Computer Science Charles Chris The
Pearson Edexcel GCSE (9-1) Computer Science Student Book
will support you through your GCSE in computer science
with a scenario-based approach to problem solving and
computational thinking. The content is designed to
inspire and motivate by helping you to relate and apply
your skills to real-world contexts and make learning
relevant.
First Language English Jane Arredondo 2019 Focused on
grade improvement, this Exam Success Guide brings muchneeded clarity to exam preparation, equipping students
to achieve their best in the latest IGCSE assessments,
and beyond. This guide allows students to recap and
review key course content, apply their knowledge, and
hone exam techniques. It also includes examiner tips,
'Raise your grade' advice and exam-style practice to
ensure your students are exam-ready. Perfect for use
alongside Oxford's Complete First Language English for
Cambridge IGCSE or as a standalone resource for
independent revision. Answers are available on the
accompanying support site.
Edexcel Igcse History Jane Shuter 2010-08-01 This title
provides complete coverage of the 2009 Edexcel IGCSE
history specification. It provides a full-colour design
and engaging features makes the title accessible for
every student. Contains exam practice throughout, with
revision questions and practice exam questions.
Cambridge IGCSE Computer Studies Coursebook with CD-ROM
Chris Leadbetter 2011-08-04 Fully covers the Cambridge
IGCSE Computer Studies syllabus (0420), offering
valuable practical support for students. Written by
experienced teachers and examiners of Cambridge IGCSE
Computer Studies, this highly illustrated coursebook
covers both the theoretical and applied aspects of the
course. It includes self-assessment questions and tasks
throughout to reinforce learning. It offers clear
learning objectives, chapter summaries and plenty of
exam practice. The accompanying Student's CD-ROM
provides guidance on study skills, revision and exam
technique along with revision tests with answers, and
exemplar exam answers. Now available in both print and
e-book formats. The e-book includes both the print
version and materials from the Student CD-ROM.
Cambridge IGCSE Geography John Belfield 2012-01-01 An
investigative approach to Cambridge IGCSE Geography,
written in partnership with the Geographical
Association. Encourage students to make links between
case studies and their own local contexts as well as

Edexcel GCSE (9-1) Business, Second Edition Ian Marcouse
2017-05-08 Exam Board: Edexcel Level: GCSE Subject:
Business First Teaching: September 2017 First Exam: June
2019 Endorsed for Edexcel Let Ian Marcouse successfully
steer you through the new specification with his proven
and popular approach to Business; clear content coverage
is enhanced by numerous real-life examples to create a
course that engages, motivates and develops every
student. - Breaks down the content of the 2017
specification into clear, accessible explanations of
important concepts and theories - Helps students apply
their knowledge to a range of real business examples,
issues and contexts, supported by 'Talking Points' that
encourage critical and commercial thinking - Improves
quantitative, investigative, analytical and evaluation
skills through end-of-chapter exercises - Builds
students' confidence approaching their exams as they
practise calculation, short answer and extended-writing
questions with stimulus materials - Boosts students'
vocabulary and supports revision with definitions of key
terminology for each topic
Cambridge IGCSE English Julia Burchell 2013-05-01 The
Collins Cambridge IGCSE English Student Book covers
every skill and topic in the 2015 Cambridge First
Language English syllabuses 0500 and 0522 in depth,
showing students how to make progress towards their
target grades. • Revised and updated to support the 2015
syllabuses and examination formats. • Show students how
to progress with a clear Student Book structure that
moves from building key reading and writing skills to
applying these skills to specific question types and
coursework tasks. • Help students to make progress with
regular ‘Check your progress’ checklists and annotated
sample answers to exemplify how to do well. • Save time
on planning and preparation with expert support from
Julia Burchell, an experienced examiner and trainer. The
Teacher Guide includes a two-year scheme of work,
differentiated lesson plans and worksheets, plus
extension activities for students aiming for the highest
grades. • Prepare students for examination success.
Detailed marking guidance and annotated sample answers
in the Teacher Guide help you and your classes to make
the most of the practice examination papers in the
Student Book. Series editor Julia Burchell explains how
to tackle the trickiest questions in the video clips on
the CD-ROM.
Core Mathematics for Cambridge IGCSE® with CD-ROM (Third
Edition) David Rayner 2011-04-21 This third edition
provides full coverage of the most recent Cambridge
IGCSE syllabus in a highly accessible way. It also comes
with a free CD, which includes additional exam style
questions, interactive exercises and revision tips.
Endorsed by Cambridge International Examinations.
Edexcel International GCSE English as a Second Language
Practice Tests Reading and Writing Alison Walford
2011-05-26 Designed to mirror the 2011 exam format, this
book is an essential study tool for the Edexcel IGCSE in
English as a Second Language. This indispensable book
igcse-computer-studies-past-papers-2011
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exploring the core themes and skills of the 0460
syllabus in the context of global case studies and
processes. Prepare for exam success with full coverage
of the core themes of Paper 1 (Population and
Settlement, The Natural Environment, Economic
Development and the Use of Resources) as well as the
geographical and fieldwork skills elements of Papers 2,
3 and 4. Help students focus on achieving the best
grades with excellent exam support for each Paper, with
exam-style questions, answers at different levels and
accompanying comments. Be confident in the content and
approach - this resource is written by highly
experienced Geography teachers, consulted edited by a
CIE Principal Examiner, and produced in partnership with
the UK Geographical Association - the home of best
practice in Geography teaching.
Complete Mathematics for Cambridge IGCSE® Extended David
Rayner 2018-07-05 Build confidence for the Extended part
of the latest Cambridge IGCSE syllabus (0580) with the
trusted and rigorous approach of Complete Mathematics,
now in its Fifth Edition. From renowned author David
Rayner, the practice-based approach ensures top
Cambridge IGCSE results.
Independent Schools Yearbook 2011-2012 Judy Mott
2012-04-23 The Independent Schools Yearbook is the
highly-respected book of reference of Independent
Schools in membership of the Independent Schools
Council's Associations: HMC, GSA, SHMIS, IAPS, ISA and
COBIS. Published and updated annually since 1889 the
'Blue Book' is often referred to as the 'Bible' of
information on independent schools. More than 1,400
School Profiles with information on Contact details,
Location, Facilities, Numbers, Admission, Fees,
Scholarships and Bursaries, Staff, Curriculum,
Sports/Games, The Arts, Extra-Curricular Activities,
Community Service, Recent/Planned Developments, News and
Events. "May I say how valuable and useful your
publication proves itself to be - I regularly direct
parents to it when considering senior school options as
well as using it extensively myself." Head of an IAPS
School (Jan 2011)
Cambridge IGCSE Literature in English Russell Carey
2011-08-25 Provides full support for students and
teachers of the Cambridge IGCSE® Literature in English
syllabus.
IGCSE English as a Second Language Alison Digger 2007
Endorsed by Cambridge International Examinations.
Additional support for the written part of the exam to
help students improve their answers and overall grade,
including authentic material written by students with
critical comments from teachers. - Places attention on
the importance of style and content, together with
accuracy and the correct use of different registers Explains relevant grammar points in easy-to-understand
language, and are supported by exam-related examples Illustrates each point by means of an example relevant
to the exam - Contains a database of topic-related
vocabulary and ideas Review "With sample examination
questions after each skill, the book would even help
teachers in assessing students after each skill
taught... I highly recommend it." Mrs L Shana, Rainbow
Secondary School, Botswana Also useful for: The clear
explanations and extensive use of examples also make it
extremely useful for students preparing for other
advanced exams, such as First Certificate in English
(FCE), Certificate in Advanced English (CAE) and IGCSE
First Language English. Also available for the complete
course: We also publish a core textbook that provides
the most cost-effective way to teach both the speaking
and listening components of the latest Cambridge
syllabus. Search for ISBN 9781444191622.
Edexcel Chemistry Rob Ritchie 2010-10 Revise for AS & A2
Biology with confidence! Providing complete study
support throughout the two A Level years, this Edexcel
Chemistry study guide matches the curriculum content and
igcse-computer-studies-past-papers-2011

provides in-depth course coverage. Written by
experienced AS and A2 examiners this book includes
invaluable advice on how to get the best results in the
exams. Providing plenty of exam practice and frequent
progress checks and questions to consolidate learning,
this AS & A2 Edexcel Chemistry study guide contains
invaluable advice and preparation for the exam.
Extensive coverage of the Edexcel course: * AS & A2
specification checklists to organise your studies * tick
boxes to record your progress and plan your revision *
in-depth coverage of core AS & A2 topics Also included
in this book: * examiner's tips that reveal how to
achieve higher marks * exam board labels that allow
students to identify content relevant to their course *
topics subdivided into short, manageable sections *
highlighted key points and terminology, and examiner's
hints to offer guidance * progress check questions to
test recall and understanding * sample questions and
model answers that reveal what examiners are looking for
* exam-style questions and answers that provide crucial
exam practice
Cambridge IGCSE Physics Coursebook with CD-ROM David
Sang 2010-02-11 The Cambridge IGCSE Physics Coursebook
has been written and developed to provide full support
for the University of Cambridge International
Examinations (CIE) IGCSE Physics syllabus (0625). The
book is in full colour and includes a free CD-ROM.
Topics are introduced in terms of their relevance to
life in the 21st century. The CD-ROM offers a full range
of supporting activities for independent learning, with
exemplar examination questions and worked answers with
commentary. Activity sheets and accompanying notes are
also included on the CD-ROM.Written and developed to
provide full support for the Cambridge IGCSE Physics
syllabus offered by CIE.
Complete Chemistry for Cambridge IGCSE® RoseMarie
Gallagher 2015-09-03 Fully updated and matched to the
Cambridge syllabus, this stretching Student Book is
trusted by teachers around the world to support advanced
understanding and achievement at IGCSE. The popular,
stretching approach will help students to reach their
full potiential. Written by experienced authors, this
updated edition is full of engaging content with up-todate examples to cover all aspects of the Cambridge
syllabus. The step-by-step approach will lead students
through the course in a logical learning order building
knowledge and practical skills with regular questions
and practical activities. Extension material will
stretch the highest ability students and prepare them to
take the next step in their learning. Practice exam
questions will consolidate student understanding and
prepare them for exam success. You will also receive
free access to extra support online, including practice
exam questions, revision checklists and advice on how to
prepare for an examination.
Cambridge IGCSE® and O Level Computer Science
Programming Book for Python Chris Roffey 2017-02-28 This
resource is written to follow the updated IGSCE®
Computer Science syllabus 0478 with examination from
June and November 2016. Cambridge IGCSE® and O Level
Computer Science Programming Book for Python accompanies
the Cambridge IGCSE and O Level Computer Science
coursebook, and is suitable for students and teachers
wishing to use Python in their studies. It introduces
and develops practical skills to guide students in
developing coding solutions to the tasks presented in
the book. Starting from simple skills and progressing to
more complex challenges, this book shows how to approach
a coding problem using Structure Diagrams and Flow
Charts, explains programming logic using pseudocode,
develops Python programming skills and gives full
solutions to the tasks set.
Cambridge IGCSE Computer Science David Watson 2015-01-30
Endorsed by Cambridge Assessment International
Education. Develop computational thinking and
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programming skills with complete coverage of the latest
syllabus from experienced examiners and teachers. Follows the order of the syllabus exactly, ensuring
complete coverage - Introduces students to self-learning
exercises, helping them learn how to use their knowledge
in new scenarios - Accompanying animation files of the
key concepts are available to download for free online.
www.hoddereducation.co.uk/cambridgeextras-1 - Answers
are available on the Teacher's CD. This book covers the
IGCSE (0478), O Level (2210) and US IGCSE entry (0473)
syllabuses, which are for first examination 2015. It may
also be a useful reference for students taking the new
Computer Science AS level course (9608).
How to code in Python: GCSE, iGCSE, National 4/5 and
Higher Greg Reid 2020-04-14 Ensure every student can
become fluent in Python with this highly practical guide
that will help them understand the theory and logic
behind coding. Written for 14-16-year olds by a leading
Python specialist and teacher, and aligned to curriculum
requirements, this essential Student Book provides
numerous practice questions and coding problems that can
be completed as homework or during class - plus answers
can be found online at
www.hoddereducation.co.uk/pythonextras How to Code in
Python will: This unique book can be broken down into
three key features:Code theory and explanations (worked
examples) in a fun and accessible way Computational
thinking puzzles for the reader to solve; this will
greatly improve students' ability to read code and
predict its effect and output when runProgramming
problems where the reader has to write a program to
solve given scenarios Greg Reid is a very experienced
Computer Science teacher in Scotland, who has written
How to Pass Higher Computer Science and Higher Computing
Science Practice Papers for Hodder Gibson.
Cambridge IGCSE Maths Chris Pearce 2011-02 Ensure top
marks and complete coverage with Collins' brand new
IGCSE Maths course for the Cambridge International
Examinations syllabus 0580. Provide rigour with
thousands of tried and tested questions using
international content and levels clearly labelled to aid
transition from the Core to Extended curriculum.
Endorsed by University of Cambridge International
Examinations Ensure students are fully prepared for
their exams with extensive differentiated practice
exercises, detailed worked examples and IGCSE past paper
questions. Stretch and challenge students with
supplementary content for extended level examinations
and extension level questions highlighted on the page.
Emphasise the relevance of maths with features such as
'Why this chapter matters' which show its role in
everyday life or historical development. Develop problem
solving with questions that require students to apply
their skills, often in real life, international
contexts. Enable students to see what level they are
working at and what they need to do to progress with
Core and Extended levels signalled clearly throughout.
Encourage students to check their work with answers to
all exercise questions at the back (answers to
examination sections are available in the accompanying
Teacher s Pack)."
Complete Chemistry Rosemarie Gallagher 2000 Complete
Chemistry is a revised and enlarged edition of the
popular GCSE Chemistry improved to bring it totally upto-date. This book covers all syllabuses with core
material, for Double Award, and extension material, for
Science: Chemistry. The breadth and depth is sufficient
to stretch your students aiming for the top grades and
makes it an excellent foundation for those intending to
progress to advanced level chemistry. Key Points: · Now
includes all the necessary topics for IGCSE · Concepts
and principles of chemistry presented in a clear,
straightforward style · Lively and colourful coverage of
the relevance of chemistry in the real world · End of
chapter testing with more challenging and structured
igcse-computer-studies-past-papers-2011

questions · Examination style questions · Pagination
remains the same as GCSE Chemistry so that the two can
be used alongside each other
Cambridge Igcse Mathematics Fully Solved Past Papers S.
A. I. Gopal SUNKARA 2017-09-17 CAMBRIDGE IGCSE
MATHEMATICS [0580] FULLY SOLVED PAST PAPER 2 - EXTENDED
[VARIANT 2 ]. VERY USEFUL FOR O LEVEL STUDENTS OF ALL
VARIANTS. DETAILED AND STEP BY STEP SOLUTIONS. VERY
HELPFUL TOOL FOR REVISION. CONTAINS PAPERS FROM 2011 TO
2017 [ THE LATEST PAPER NOVEMBER 2017 ADDED].
Cambridge IGCSE® English Workbook Collins Uk 2018-05-09
Exam Board: Cambridge International Examinations Collins
is working with Cambridge International Examinations
towards endorsement of this title. * Set homework easily
or offer extra support where needed with a clear
correspondence between the Workbook and Student Book. *
Following the skills-building chapter structure of
Student Book, the Workbook provides additional practice
of the fundamental reading, writing and speaking and
listening skills, covering teaching points in more depth
and with more scaffolding where appropriate. * Practice
tasks for all the exam-question styles help students to
build their writing stamina and fluency for all the
writing forms and purposes required by the syllabus. *
The write-in format means students can review and
revisit their learning, providing a useful reference for
revision. * Explanations and activities have been
designed to be used by students working individually,
without teacher support, if desired.
Edexcel International GCSE (9-1) Biology Student Book
(Edexcel International GCSE (9-1)) Jackie Clegg
2021-11-12 Exam Board: Edexcel Level & Subject:
International GCSE Biology and Double Award Science
First teaching: September 2017 First exams: June 2019
AQA A level Computer Science Bob Reeves 2015-07-24 Exam
Board: AQA Level: AS/A-level Subject: Computer Science
First Teaching: September 2015 First Exam: June 2016
This title has been approved by AQA for use with the AS
and A-level AQA Computer Science specifications. AQA Alevel Computer Science gives students the chance to
think creatively and progress through the AQA AS and Alevel Computer Science specifications. Detailed coverage
of the specifications will enrich understanding of the
fundamental principles of computing, whilst a range of
activities help to develop the programming skills and
computational thinking skills at A-level and beyond. Enables students to build a thorough understanding of
the fundamental principles in the AQA AS and A-Level
Computer Science specifications, with detailed coverage
of programming, algorithms, data structures and
representation, systems, databases and networks, uses
and consequences. - Helps to tackle the various demands
of the course confidently, with advice and support for
programming and theoretical assessments and the problemsolving or investigative project at A-level. - Develops
the programming and computational thinking skills for Alevel and beyond - frequent coding and question practice
will help students apply their knowledge of the
principles of computer science, and design, program and
evaluate problem-solving computer systems. Bob Reeves is
an experienced teacher with examining experience, and
well-respected author of resources for Computing and ICT
across the curriculum.
Collins IGCSE English Mike Gould 2011-09-01 This student
book covers every skill and topic in the CIE First
Language syllabuses 0500 and 0522 in depth, showing
students how to make progress and achieve their target
grades.
IGCSE Cambridge International Mathematics (0607)
Extended 2009
AS Level Computing Pat M. Heathcote 2004-07-15 This book
covers the first three modules of 'A' Level Computing
course in a comprehensive but concise and readable
manner. Each chapter covers material that can
comfortably be taught in one or two lessons, and
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contains questions taken from recent examination papers.
It covers the following topics: Module 1: Computer
Systems, Programming and Network Concepts. Module 2:
Principles of hardware, software and applications.
Module 3: Practical Systems Development. -- Publisher
description.
GCSE Geography Edexcel B 2020-07-16 A student-friendly
and engaging resource for the 2016 Edexcel GCSE
Geography B specification, this brand new course is
written to match the demands of the specification. As
well as providing thorough and rigorous coverage of the
spec, this book is designed to engage students in their
learning and to motivate them to progress.
IGCSE Physics Tom Duncan 2009-04-01 This highly
respected and valued textbook has been the book of
choice for Cambridge IGCSE students since its
publication. This new edition, complete with CD-ROM,
continues to provide comprehensive, up-to-date coverage
of the core and extended curriculum specified in the
IGCSE Physics syllabus, The book is supported by a CDROM containing extensive revision and exam practice
questions, background information and reference
material.
ClearRevise OCR GCSE Computer Science J277 Online Pg
2020-05 Absolute clarity is the aim with a new
generation of revision guide for the 2020s. This guide
has been expertly compiled and edited by successful
former teachers of Computer Science, highly experienced
examiners and a good dollop of scientific research into
what makes revision most effective. Past examinations
questions are essential to good preparation, improving
understanding and confidence. This guide has combined
revision with tips and more practice questions than you
could shake a stick at. All the essential ingredients
for getting a grade you can be really proud of. Each
specification topic has been referenced and distilled
into the key points to make in an examination for top
marks. Questions on all topics assessing knowledge,
application and analysis are all specifically and
carefully devised throughout this book.
ISCED 2011 Operational Manual Guidelines for Classifying
National Education Programmes and Related Qualifications
OECD 2015-03-20 This operational manual is designed to
assist in the classification and mapping of national
education systems according to ISCED 2011.
Advanced Problems in Mathematics Stephen Siklos
2020-10-09 This new and expanded edition is intended to
help candidates prepare for entrance examinations in
mathematics and scientific subjects, including STEP
(Sixth Term Examination Paper). STEP is an examination
used by Cambridge Colleges for conditional offers in
mathematics. They are also used by some other UK
universities and many mathematics departments recommend
that their applicants practice on the past papers even
if they do not take the examination.Advanced Problems in
Mathematics bridges the gap between school and
university mathematics, and prepares students for an
undergraduate mathematics course. The questions analysed
in this book are all based on past STEP questions and
each question is followed by a comment and a full
solution. The comments direct the reader's attention to
key points and put the question in its true mathematical
context. The solutions point students to the methodology
required to address advanced mathematical problems
critically and independently.This book is a must read
for any student wishing to apply to scientific subjects
at university level and for anyone interested in
advanced mathematics. This work was published by Saint
Philip Street Press pursuant to a Creative Commons
license permitting commercial use. All rights not
granted by the work's license are retained by the author
or authors.
Igcse Mathematics for Edexcel Alan Smith 2011-03-01
IGCSE Mathematics for Edexcel, 2nd edition has been
updated to ensure that this second edition fully
igcse-computer-studies-past-papers-2011

supports Edexcel's International GCSE Specification A
and the Edexcel Certificate in Mathematics. Written by
an experienced examiner, teacher and author, this is the
perfect resource for Higher Tier students. Each chapter
starts with key objectives and a starter activity to
introduce students to the content, and the
straightforward explanations, worked examples and
practice questions which follow cover every type of
problem students are likely to face in their final exam.
'Internet challenges' also ensure regular and integrated
use of ICT. The book is accompanied by an interactive
CD-ROM, which includes a digital version of the book,
asnwers to all the questions and Personal Tutors to
accompany every topic. Personal Tutors are interactive
audio-visual presentations of worked examples which help
students consolidate their learning. This Student's Book
is accompanied by IGCSE Mathematics Practice for
Edexcel, 2nd edition, which contains a wealth of examstyle questions, and IGCSE Mathematics Teacher's
Resource for Edexcel, which provides teaching and
learning support.
The Education of Kim Jong-Un Jung H. Pak 2018-02-06
North Korea’s opaqueness combined with its military
capabilities make the country and its leader dangerous
wild cards in the international community. Brookings
Senior Fellow Jung H. Pak, who led the U.S. intelligence
community’s analysis on Korean issues, tells the story
of North Korean leader Kim Jong-un’s upbringing,
provides insight on his decision-making, and makes
recommendations on how to thwart Kim’s ambitions. In her
deep analysis of the personality of the North Korean
leader, Pak makes clearer the reasoning behind the way
he governs and conducts his foreign affairs.
The Bariatric Bible CAROL. BOWEN BALL 2019-04-30 This
comprehensive guide offers advice on the types of
surgery on offer and highlights the many diets that are
required prior to surgery. Its main focus is on advice
and recipes for after surgery to help the post-op
patient maximise their best chance of long-term success
with weight-loss and better health.
IGCSE Chemistry Bryan Earl 2009-04-01 This highly
respected and valued textbook has been the book of
choice for Cambridge IGCSE students since its
publication. This new edition, complete with CD-ROM,
continues to provide comprehensive, up-to-date coverage
of the core and extended curriculum topics specified in
the IGCSE Chemistry syllabus. The book is supported by a
CD-ROM containing extensive revision and exam practice
questions, background information and reference
material.
Cambridge O Level Principles of Accounts Catherine
Coucom 2012-06-28 Cambridge O Level Principles of
Accounts has been designed specifically to meet the
requirements of the Cambridge syllabus. Cambridge O
Level Principles of Accounts has been written
specifically for the Cambridge O Level Accounting
syllabus. Accounting principles and practices have been
explained in simple language to enhance the
accessibility of the contents to students whose first
language is not English. The book reflects the changes
in the O Level Principles of Accounts syllabus and
applies international accounting terminology.
IB Physics Course Book Michael Bowen-Jones 2014-01 The
most comprehensive match to the new 2014 Chemistry
syllabus, this completely revised edition gives you
unrivalled support for the new concept-based approach,
the Nature of science. The only DP Chemistry resource
that includes support directly from the IB, focused exam
practice, TOK links and real-life applications drive
achievement.
Cambridge IGCSE(tm) Co-Ordinated Sciences Chemistry
Student's Book Chris Sunley 2017-03 Collins Cambridge
IGCSE(R) Co-ordinated Sciences Chemistry provides full
coverage of all core and extended topics in the new
syllabus. Carefully developed features including Science
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in Context, questions, Science Links, and more allowing
students to build firm scientific knowledge, develop
practical skills and approach exams with confidence. Full coverage of the Cambridge IGCSE(R) Co-ordinated
Sciences syllabus 0654 (for first examination in 2019)All extended material covered and clearly
differentiated- Written by experienced authors who are
specialists in their field- Packed with questions
throughout to check understanding and confirm knowledge'Science in Context' boxes help students to engage with
the subject and deepen their understanding- 'Science
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Links' allow students to make links between topicsInvestigative tasks develop students' practical science
skills- Exam-style questions help students hone their
technique- Further carefully developed features include
end of topic checklists, worked examples, knowledge
checks, and learning objectives to provide a clear,
engaging resource for students Collins is working with
Cambridge International Examinations towards endorsement
of this title.IGCSE(R) is the registered trademark of
Cambridge International Examinations.
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